
What’s Happening at FFPC
Be sure to visit the sign-up table before you leave on Sunday mornings! 
There are many opportunities to volunteer and serve.

Pentecost is June 8th

Music Appreciation Sundayis June 1st

Closed Captions during worship are available on the TV located in the  
Sanctuary Annex. Please see Mike Cupp or Kelly Sunman-Davis with questions.
 
Do you use the T Coil hearing loop? If you are having trouble with the system, 
please info Mike Cupp.
 
Story Time in Fellowship Hall!  The Library Committee is hosting story time the 
2nd Sunday of each month after worship. Children, youth and adults are invited to hear 
and discuss a story of the month and check out books from the library! Folks interested in 
being a reader are asked to see Jenn Wenzel.
 
Children’s Sunday School and Worship Information 
Class begins at 10AM and children return to worship after the sermon where they are 
welcome to either sit with their parents or with Miss Tina. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Tina Ritchie

Youth Group Schedule
June
Sun 1, 2-4 pm  Let’s plan summer activities and take a walk around town. Bring money for 
coffee or ice cream 
M, 23 - F, 27: Massanetta Middle School Conference 
 
THANK YOU to Everyone who donated items for the youth group bake sale fundraiser 
during the Dibbleville garage sale. Due to poor weather that Saturday, we also sold good-
ies in worship on Sunday. WIth generous donations, we raised $178 which will be used to 
help pay for gas for the Massanetta Middle School Conference this June. 



Sunday Evening Bible Study 
Sitting at the Feet of Rabbi Jesus: How the Jewishness of Jesus can transform your faith.  
   by Ann Spangler and Lois Tverberg 
   5:00 pm to 6:30 pm 
   Led by Larry Zimbler, this class meets in the conference room at 4 Square Tax  & Accounting.  
   Please see Rabbi Larry for more information.  
 
Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
Parables of Jesus 
   Through June 10th	
   11AM - 12:15PM in the Conference Room
   Led by Pastor Robbie
 
Garden Work Group will be meeting the 3rd Saturday May-September starting at 9am. 
Save the dates!

Preschool and Nursery help needed through the summer. 
Adult and youth volunteers are needed to teach and shepherd our preschool and nursery children 
on Sunday mornings from 10-11am.Youth must be in 6th grade or above to shepherd. Please see the 
sign-up sheet in Fellowship Hall or Tina Ritchie. 

Pentecost Offering: Will be collected on June 1st and June 8th. The Pentecost Offering unites 
us in a church-wide effort to support young people and inspire them to share their faith, ideas, and 
unique gifts with the church and the world. Psalm 71 testifies that a foundation of faith established 
during childhood helps ensure lifelong faith and service. The patterns and lessons established during 
these formative years continue to bear fruit throughout a person’s life. By receiving the Pentecost 
Offering, you are nurturing the faith of children, youth, and young adults. 
 
FFPC welcomes everyone at the Fenton Pride Fest on June 21st from 2-7pm. 


